
FAMILY TICKET 
& YOUTH ARTS 
SPONSORSHIP

Help a family enjoy the magic of Christmas at this year’s Lichfield Garrick 
pantomime and other experiences throughout the year.

Since 2017, over 100 families have attended our pantomime thanks to the generosity of 
local businesses. Without this support, these families would not have enjoyed the

much-needed escape and magic of the pantomime at Christmas.

Building on the success of our annual Christmas Sponsored Family Tickets, we would be 
thrilled if you could support us in offering opportunities for more events all year round.

There are many young people who have experienced trauma, bereavement, illness, or 
barriers preventing them from accessing cultural experiences. You can ensure we can offer 

young people tickets to all kinds of live experiences, and the opportunity to participate 
in our learning activities such as Young Rep, by contributing to our Youth Arts Fund as a 

sponsor. We work with local charities such as Pathway Project, Action For Children, Lichfield 
Foodbank and many others to offer this to a wide range of young people.

Your sponsorship can be of any amount.
Here are some examples of the difference you could make:

A two-hour workshop with a drama practitioner for a school or 
any other group of young people.

A visit to panto for a family of four, with programmes and ice 
creams.

A funded place for one term of our Young Rep acting or musical 
companies.

Two tickets to see any main house show.£50

£85

£150

£300



A significant contribution could even provide a young person a creative work placement 
over several weeks.

All sponsors will be recognised on our website and in our pantomime programme. Sponsors 
of £150 or more will receive two tickets to our pantomime. All sponsorships are subject to 

VAT.

We work with a variety of local charities to distribute tickets to the right families.

FEEDBACK FROM FAMILIES 

“Absolutely loved the panto this year and definitely topped las 
t year! Thank you to the Garrick for the tickets, a great night out and laughter throughout!” 

“Thank you so much for the panto tickets – we had a brilliant time and a really good laugh!” 

“Max really enjoyed the show him and his mom attended it was nice for them to spend some 
quality time together as they don’t get to do it often.” 

 
“The show was brilliant it was really nice to be able to take my children to the theatre as they 
have never been before, my little girl even got invited onto stage she was very happy, it was 

really nice to be given the chance to watch such a superb show we are very grateful.”

To become a Sponsor, contact Matt Clay on 01543 412123
or matthew.clay@lichfieldgarrick.com

www.lichfieldgarrick.com/support-us

Some of our Family Ticket sponsors at the VIP performance of Cinderella.


